
  

 

Was your child born between 1st 

September 2017 – 31st August 

2018?  Did you know they will be 

starting school in September 2022? 

 

If so, we would like to invite you to 

visit our wonderful school and join 

us for a tour on: 

Thursday 11th November 16:00 - 17:00 

Monday 15th November 16:00 - 17:00 
 

Website: www.hopecommunityschool.org 

Email: southampton@hopecommunityschool.org 

Telephone: 02380 385122 
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